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THOROLD ENGINEERS HOLD 9th ANNUAL DINNER

Y

Some of the engineers who ottended the ninth annual dinner held in the Rose Room of

the Leonard Hotel, St. Catherines.

The ninth annual dinner of
the Thorold engineers was held
in the Rose Room of the
Leonard Hotel in St. Catharines
on Friday evening, December
10. Thirty-four members of the
staff sat down to a delightful
dinner which had been arranged
for by a committee of two con-
sisting of Perc. Climo and Al
Stratton.

Following dinner Perc. Climo,
who acted as toastmaster, ex-

tended a welcome to all present.
He stated that these annual
dinners had become an “insti-
tution’’ among the engineers of
our company to which evervone
looks forward each year with a
great deal of anticipation. New
engineers who joined the staff
during the past vear were then
officially introduced and each
in turn spoke briefly.

A general sing-song and card
game followed the dinner, and
it was in the wee small hours of
the morning before the party
finally broke up after an ex-
emplary evening of good com-

radeship.
VISITING STUDENTS

We who work daily in our
Thorold division are apt to
take too much for granted about
the business of papermaking,
That to outsiders it is a stimu-
lating educative experience to
see logs turned into newsprint
is brought home to us by a
letter we have received from a
high school teacher whose class
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Pictured in this group token at |he ninth unnual dinner of the Tharold engineers are Ieft

to right: R Comette, divi |

; Perc, Climo, committee chairman; J. A.

Simmers, chief design englneer, M. H. Jones, chref engineer; J. V., Fahey, plant engineer
and Al. Stratton, committee member.

School, writes us as follows:

“Once again as a teacher of
the Upper School Chemistry at
this school, 1 am pleased to
express our gratitude to your
company for letting us visit the
plant and see papermaking. |
know that the task of con-
ducting a group through a plant

is an arduous one, but the
inspiration to young people
studving the subject is far-

reaching not only with respect
to information gained, but also
in giving them a better under-
standing of industry in general.

“We wish to thank especially
our guides, Mr. Robertson and

Mr. Wakulski, for their im-
portant part in making the
process ol papermaking clear
to the students. Also, the
arrangements for the v m( m: tdc
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Diane McAlear ond Cormen Liboiren
were among the many youngsters who
had o confidentiol talk with Santa Clous
at the Christmas porty ergonized for the
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